
 
 

 

The Town of Elkton's Administrative Offices  

will be closed on Monday, February 19th in observance of  

Presidents Day 

Offices will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 20th 

 

Trash and recyclables collection will occur on the day after 

your regular pickup for the entire week. If your pickup is 

usually on Monday, it will occur on Tuesday, etc. 

 

Please contact the Department of Public Works at  

410-392-6636 with any questions regarding trash and 

recycling collection. 
 


